
 

Open Day 

On Friday June 19th we will be taking part in the 

National Care Home Open Day. 

We would like to welcome you all to enjoy a day 

of activities and refreshments. 
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Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to:-  

Lilian, Mary.R, Iris and to  

               Everyone else who had their birthdays in June & July 

 

 

Welcome New 

Residents 

We welcome our new 

residents and their families 

to The Pines. 

 

 

 

  Activities in the Pines 

 The harpist visited the Pines on Wednesday May 6th.  

We all enjoyed a lovely array of sing songs in both Welsh  

and English. We also enjoyed a delicious buffet made by  

the kitchen staff. 

 

 

 We would like to thank the Soroptomist International of South Caernarfon 

women’s choir who visited on Monday 18th of May. The singing was 

thoroughly enjoyed by all. 

 

 

 We have also been enjoying  

                                      creative activities such as knitting, 

arts and crafts and games.  

   

 Dermot Garland decorated                                                                       Robert Roberts enjoyed 

his hat with colourful glittered stars.                                                                  a game of domino’s.  

 

 

 

 

Insight of next month (June) Newsletter…………            

Next month will take inspiration form the Chelsea 

Flower Show, where we’ll hopefully see the 

residents outside partaking in a bit of gardening. 

Investors in People 

We are very pleased to 

announce that after a lot of hard 

work by everyone we have been 

awarded 'Investors in People'.  

For more info visit:-

www.investorsinpeople.co.uk 

http://www.investorsinpeople.co.uk/

